
St. Cyprian's Link
The Weekly Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie.

1st  April 2018 
Easter Sunday

Services today 
9.15am – Eucharist 
10.30am – Eucharist

3.00pm – Eucharist at Lilyburn

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 
10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let
our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday

evenings.  Thanks.

Through March our Mother's Union has been collecting
items for the Kirkintilloch Foodbank. There is a box at

the back of church to collect items. At the moment the
foodbank is particularly looking for:

UHT 1 litre milk cartons
1 litre cartons apple/orange juice

Tinned sweetcorn            Tinned potatoes
Packets of cereal          Men’s toiletries

Thanks to all who have donated. If you have stuff you
plan to give please pass it on SOON, as our Mothers'

Union intend to deliver the stuff this week! 

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: We pray today for the whole of our 
Anglican Communion.

DIOCESAN: St. Francis of Assisi (Greyfriars) 
Kirkcudbright; St. Mary's, Gatehouse of Fleet 
(Stephen Hazlett)

Daily Prayers 
2nd: Gentleness and a loving spirit.
3rd : Thanks for the spring new growth
4th : Commitment to truth in the world
5th: St. Mary's Cathedral Chapter
6th: Chaplaincy in hospitals, education and 
commerce
7th: Pray for the World Health Organisation.

Please remember in your prayers: Joyce Watt; 
Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Matthew Whittaker; Pam 
Bently; Donald Gow; Jean Kinnon, Margaret 
Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen 
Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the 
“Prayer Book” at the back of the church. 

Alleluia – Christ
is Risen from the

dead!!!

Our Easter celebrations are very special, and a lot
of people work hard to help us in those

celebrations. Easter is particularly demanding of
those people who provide the music for our

worship. To them we give special thanks.

Some dates coming up in the next few 
weeks for the diary:
 Saturday 12th May: Our first Carboot of the year.

This year we will advertise as selling from 9.30am – 
12.30pm, with refreshments from 10am.

Saturday 12th May is also the re-arranged Diocesan
synod – cancelled previously because of the snow.

Sunday 13th May is our next Vestry Meeting.

 


